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From: Mark <coymahrens@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:11 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

Once again the government has NO right by the Constitution or any other made up reasons to tell an
individual what risk is fair for them especially when it comes to a cash account!

You people did this to stock traders in 2002 for pattern day traders and you will NOT succeed this time!
You are out of control and need to be stopped!

Who the hell do you think you are, God?

Did you NOT get the message when Scott Brown won on 1/19/107?

Sincerely,
Mark D. Ahrens
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